
    

The Secretary, 25% Jan, 2020 
BSE Limited, Floor 25, 
P. J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Postponement and rescheduled of Board Meeting 

With reference to our earlier announcement dated 14% Jan, 2020, regarding 
intimation of Board Meeting which was scheduled to be held on Monday, 27th January, 2020 at 3.00 p.m. to consider and approve the unaudited financial 
results for the quarter ended 31st December, 2019, the same has been postponed and reschedule on Friday, 31st January, 2020 at 11.00 a.m. at the 
registered office of the Company at Chennai due to unavoidable circumstances 

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully, 
For Elango Industries Limited 

Lia 
Managing Director 
[DIN: 01725838] 
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